
Cranberry  Harbors  District
Apr. 2024 Roundtable
Congratulations to all Cranberry Harbors District Annual Award
recipients, and thanks to all who attended our April Annual
Meeting,  Elections,  and  Awards  and  Recognition  ceremony.
Thanks also to all who contributed to our “potluck social”.
Announcement slides for April are posted below, along with
Safety Moment suggestions for April and Draft information on
how Units can pay for members in the new registration system.
More information on the charter and membership renewal process
revisions will be presented at our May Roundtable (May 1,
Furnace Brook Middle School Cafeteria, Marshfield). Hope to
see you there.
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